UNIVERSITY OF RUHUNA

2018/2019 Academic Year B. A. (Special/General) Degree - 2000 Level 2nd Semester Examination – March/April - 2020

FDN 22513/22613/2201 - English - 2000 Level - II

Answer all questions.

ime: 03 Hours]	Index Number:	
	For Exan	niner's Use Only	
Question	Maximum Marks	First Marking	Second Marking
01	10		
02	05		
03	. 05		
04	10		
05	10		
06	10		
07	10		
Total	60		

mature of the First Examiner	:	Date:
gnature of the Second Examine		Date:

lumber of Pages: 12

me)

08) ටාන

07)

03)

රීම රය

04)

බල් පත්

වෙ

8)

Fill in	in the blanks using <u>a</u> , <u>an</u> , or <u>the</u> where necessary in the following sentences article, put an 'x' in the blank.	s. If a blank d	oes not requi d	dim			
a.	a. When I drive to (1)		re really bus	e. my			
b.	b. I don't watch (6)						
c.	c. I'm interested in (11) finance. I heard (12) compared to (13) US dollar.	Euro	is losing va	Que Wri			
d.	d. I like Japan. Crime is not common there. When I fly to Japan, I usuall Narita Airport. The last time I was in Japan, I climbed (15)			a. 6			
e.	e. I have (16)uncle who lives in (17)villag country. He is (19) honest man. He used to be (20)			h			
	Marks 1st	Examiner	2 nd Exam	ine			
	10						
_	estion 02 the phrases or words in the correct order and write meaningful sentences.						
a.	a. from university / to buy / on his way back / some groceries / Mrs. Perera /asked her son /						
b.	b. Rashini / her birthday present / will you / when /give?						

beca

thecause / I / these boxes / too heavy / they are / cannot	ot carry /		
			CRUPUNA
	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
dinner with us / would / tomorrow night / to have / yo			ERSIT OC
			1 2
my friends / coffee / but / like to drink / like it / I do	n't /		LIG
<i></i>			
No.			
		Γ	
	Marks 05	1 st Examiner	2 nd Examiner
	03		
uestion 03			
rite a paragraph on the following topics using about 50-	70 words.		
"Doing higher studies in a university is fun and adva	antageous"	(2.5 marks)	
	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
			•••••
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
Nowadays children are obsessed with smart phone	s." (2.5 mark	(s)	

	***************************************					В
		•••••				1. T
		•••••				2. T
	* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *					
						3. I
	No.		Marks	1st Examiner	2 nd Examin	
			05			4.
	Question 04					5.
	A. Write the correct person's name	under the adjective	that best de	escribes him or he	er. (03 marks)	6.
	The write the correct persons a name	ander the adjective	mar oost a		31. (03 mano)	
a.	Chathura doesn't like to talk about	his athletic achieves	ments. Alth	nough he was onc	e in the	7.
	Olympics, he doesn't think he's bett			10 WB11 110 W 810 0110		
b.	Despite coming from a poor family,	•		ucceed. She plans	s to be the firs	8.
	person in her family to graduate coll	•		1		9.
c.	Dumal would never leave his job. H		pany as his	family, and he pl	ans to stay th	10 ner
	until he retires.		,,			
d.	Shani gave up her dream of being a	n astronaut because	it wasn't re	ealistic. She has d	ecided to stu	11 dy 12
	IT instead because it will allow her					12
e.	People like Pradeep a because she is		s truthfully	, from her heart.		
f.	Geshani is an excellent public speal				mmunicate t	her
	fluently.					
	4 150					
	1.ambitious	2.genuine		3	articulate.	
				**********		•••
	4 lovel	51 - 11-				
	4.loyal	5.humble		6	practical.	
				••••••		

l						
1.	The sick woman lay				in her bed.	
2.	The old farmer had				children	
	of			ages.		
3.	He said that he would not leave until he gets his					
	money back.					
4.	We visited many				. places on our pilgrimage.	
5.	It was a			project.		
6.	The brave girl underto	ook a			task by jumping	
ľ	into the river to save h	ner drowning brother.				
7.	She spent the			da	y talking about her old	
	memories and bored u					
8.	I was			by his stra	inge behavior.	
9.	You can make change	s if you think it is				
10). The time-machine is a	ι			topic with writers of	
	11-1	•••••	f	iction.		
11	The river is too	•••••			here.	
12	. He cleaned his car unt	il it was beautiful and			,	
	like new.					
	shiny	favorite	holy	whole	proud	
	colorful	hard-earned	helpless	six	white	
	deep	unique	risky	necessary		
	different	puzzled	science			

B. Fill in the blanks using the suitable adjective from the given list. There are 3 extra adjectives in

the list. (07 marks)

em

Part	Marks	1st Examiner	2 nd Examiner
A	03		
В	07		
Total	10		

Question 05

Put the verbs in the parentheses into the suitable form to complete the story.

Lasantha's Bad Day

Leila Lasantha 1)(have) a very strange day, yesterday. Not only did held
https
his wallet but also his suitcase. Yes, that's how his day 2) (start). Somebuldre
3)(steal) it while he was waiting for a bus or he simple.
4)(forget) to take it. He 5)(not know) how wor
6) (happen). Anyway, he 7) (begin) working as usuhouş
He 8) (take out) some papers from the drawer. Then, he accident dam
9) (knock over) the ink bottle. The ink 10) (ruin)
the documents on his desk. His boss 11) (scream) at him and all tre.
12) (can) do was cry as much as he could.
12)(can) do was cry as much as he could.
Of the After some time, he 13)
Of the After some time, he 13) (pull) himself together and related
After some time, he 13) (pull) himself together and related the mess. Right after that,
After some time, he 13)

Marks	1st Examiner	2 nd Examiner
10		9

Q

R

Question 06

Read the following passage and answer the questions given below.

The Positive Impacts of Fairy Tales for Children

kilani VisikoKnox-Johnson

he lose ps://hilo.hawaii.edu/campuscenter/hohonu/volumes/documents/ThePositiveImpactsofFairyTalesforChaebody tenLeilaniVisikoKnox-Johnson.pdf

simply

now it wildren's literature helps a young child make sense of what it is to be human and helps them understand world around them. The fairy tale genre **provides** ways for children to receive important messages. Usual pugh there are some themes in fairy tales that are **unrealistic**, the overall effect is positive and offers dently, amental elements for children's development. Based on the Jungian **interpretation**, fairy tales teach in all he can ultimately impact a child's health, quality of life, or even **influence** its values and beliefs in the all he

One of the central reasons that fairy tales are important is that they aid in child development. Fairy tales often shaped to test children's initiative. Not only is reading the story essential, but having the child act the story is also just as important for developing a child's consciousness and for his or her moral relopment.

he fairy tales not only aid in child development, but they also offer a rich source of material to draw from . (trip a therapeutic manner. This provides a great way of accessing children's imagination by exploring Lalith mories of fairy tales and using them to address painful or unsettling issues in a non-threatening, playful timer.

some

iner

and

Many children and young people may suffer from internal conflict whether it is from bullying, teasing, blems at home, etc. Analyzing fairy tales where internal conflict is a major theme can help the therapist termine ways to help his or her client. For example, victims of abuse or neglect experience the triumph of allower good; this is usually the other way round when it comes to fairy tales.

In an Italian study, children were offered the opportunity to get in touch safely with danger and death mieties through the use of tale-telling. For example, *The Three Little Pigs* provides children a way of aploring the solidity and resistance of the intra-psychic container; the child's own internal *house*.

In this story each pig builds a house; one made of straw, one made of sticks, and the third made of ricks. The house resembles the child's own body and the big bad wolf resembles the sickness. The ill mildren experience little control, if any over their body due to their illness and this story helps them face

defeat the wolf. This is similar to what the children are feeling within their own bodies; therefore they					
relate	thei	r own experience to the story.			
A.	A. State whether the following statements are True or False . (2.5 marks)				
	a)	Fairy tales only aid in child development.			
	b)	Fairy tales are used to address a child's unhappy memories in a harmless manner.			
	c)	Fairy tales have only unrealistic themes.			
	d)	Victims of abuse experience the triumph of good over evil			
	e)	The house in the story <i>The Three Little Pigs</i> resembles the sickness.			
В.	Aı	nswer the following questions. (05 marks)			
	1.	Describe the overall effect of fairy tales on children.			
	2.	According to the Jungian interpretation, what do fairy tales teach?			
	3.	What is the importance of acting out the stories other than reading them?			

their fears and explore their anxieties. In the story, the houses made of straw and sticks are too wea

4. V

4.	What do many children and young people suffer from?
5.	Describe the story of 'The Three Little Pigs'.
	······································
	\(\frac{1}{2}\)
Fin	nd a similar word to each of the following word from the given words in the box. (2.5 marks)
	disputes / supplies / effect / impractical / explanation
a.	provides :
b.	unrealistic :
c.	interpretation:
d.	conflicts :

Part	Marks	1st Examiner	2 nd Examiner
A	2.5		
В	05		v
С	2.5		
Total	10		

Question 07	
Write an essay of about $200 - 250$ words on <u>one</u> of the following topics.	
a. "The death penalty is the only way to prevent increasing crimes such as murder and	
rape". Do you agree or disagree? Give reasons for your answer.	
b. "Reading is an extremely important skill and a habit that every undergraduate should	
cultivate".	
Do you agree or disagree? Give reasons for your answer.	
	•

....

	Tim
, A	
*	
(words)	

Part	Marks	1st Examiner	2 nd Examin
R	03		
L	05		
О	02		
Total	10		

Się

Si

N